
The Pochin School
Newsletter 17th November 2023

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends,

Children in Need –Sparkle and Shine 
Thank you to all the parents who have made and brought in cakes for the Children in Need bake sale. The year 6 children have 
done a wonderful job of setting up and selling the cakes. The school has raised a grand total of £218.00. The children in all 
classes have had some time to enjoy some fun Child in Need activities like, code break arithmetic in class 4, down to making 
spotty art work in Preschool!

School Interviews for leadership roles
The School Council have been interviewing today for the school leadership roles. These interviews will also take place next week 
with final offer letters to children out for next weekend. All the children today interviewed brilliantly and were so confident and 
enthusiastic. It will be a really tough job for the School Council to choose who gets the roles!

Stirring the Pudding  - Tuesday 21st November
A reminder to all parents about the wonderful Stirring the Pudding service at St Mary's Church in Barkby on Tuesday. This is 
the school's traditional and quirky service where all members of the community stir a wish into the school's Christmas pudding 
that will be cooked for the whole school to eat with their Christmas dinner!

Head Teacher Awards
    The following children have worked extremely hard and this has been celebrated by the pupils receiving awards  in front of their peers.

Zainab, Bella W, Elijah, Joshua, Lorelei and Noah

Diary Dates
November:
Tue 21st – Stirring the Pudding Service 8:50am
(please do not walk on the Pochin Family grounds when getting to the church, all 
parents using the Yard for parking should use the main public foot path)

Thu 30th – Year 6 WWII day in school

December:
Fri 8th – Flu vaccine
14th – Year 3 Nativity 2pm and 5:30pm
15th – Whole school Panto visit
19th - KS1 Nativity 2pm and 5:30pm
20th Whole School Christmas Service 8:50am
21st – Whole School Christmas Lunch
21st – School Christmas Disco 6-7:30pm 
22nd – School Closes for the Christmas holidays 

January:
8th – School reopens for Spring Term

February:
16th – School closes for February Half Term Holidays
26th – School opens 

School Dinners 2 main choices 
with sides, bread and dessert

Mon- Tomato/Veggie pasta
Tue – Sausage/Veggie roll with wedges
Wed – Chicken shack with seasoned 

potatoes
Thurs  – Peri Peri chicken/veggie 

meatballs with rice
Fri – Fish fingers/omelette with chips

Jacket potatoes available, (please email the 
office by 9am Monday to order for the week 

ahead stating which date and filling your 
child would like)

Cultures Celebrated within 
our School

British Value of the Term   
Tolerance

Pochin Value of the Term  
Optimism
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